
E D M O N T O N    P U B L I C    S C H O O L S 
 
September 13, 2005 
 
TO: Board of Trustees 
 
FROM: A. McBeath, Superintendent of Schools 
 
SUBJECT: Presentation Re Outcomes of the School Closure Summit 
 
ORIGINATOR: E. Schmidt, Executive Director 
 
RESOURCE 
STAFF: Anne Sherwood 
 

INFORMATION 
 

Ms Kathryn Burke, Chair School Closure Summit, has requested an opportunity to make 
a presentation to the board regarding the outcomes of the School Closure Summit which 
was held June 14, 2005.  
 
Arrangements have been made for Ms Burke to make her presentation to the board on 
Tuesday, September 13, 2005.   
 
 
AS:mmf 
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